

hospital & clinics

June 20, 2017

In May of 2016 after a strike up and extensive search, I engaged The Medicus Firm as Moundview Memorial Hospital and Clinics external physician recruitment firm. I am delighted to report that the results have been superior.

From the commencement of our relationship, I have been very pleased with my recruiter and his knowledge of the rural market. He is very straight forward and honest about the process and I found that to be refreshing considering my past exposure to recruiting firms.

As a small rural provider, we had a need to source the right candidate within a short time and The Medicus Firm delivered. Within a few weeks of beginning our search efforts we were having serious discussions with the perfect candidate and in less than 60 days from the initiation of our search we signed and secured our first new provider.

Roughly one year later, The Medicus Firm has helped us successfully recruit 3 excellent physicians whom are clinically superior and are an excellent fit for our organization as well as our community.

I can say with confidence that The Medicus Firm did what they said they would do. I expect to continue to have a long and sturdy partnership with TMF, and would recommend them as a solid firm that delivers with both customer service and results; despite my apprehensions of retaining yet another firm that may or may not produce results.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Heinz,

Chief Executive Officer